
October 2020 - Region 4 Report 
 
 
Region 4 has been shut down quite a bit because of the pandemic. 
However, we have managed to have two meetings so far this year.  
 
I will be going to Lake Mary, Florida on October 23rd to swear in state of 
Florida officers.  
 
On the 3rd of August, we buried a soldier that was abandoned. We gave 
him a burial with full military honors at the national cemetery in Canton, 
Georgia.  
 
The region also provided food for the homeless. 
 
Susan Henthorn, 
Region 4 Director 
 
 


